
 

Suggestion Box Items as of September 2022 

1. Early Release (Anonymous 9/1/22):  Will there be an early release on Friday for the 

Labor Day weekend? 

a. Response from HR 9/1/22:  We have not heard from the Chancellor’s office re 

early release tomorrow.  This may be due to not all System members taking Labor 

Day as a holiday.  Looks like he usually grants early release on the day preceding 

a mandated System holiday.   

b. Posted the answer on social media that same day. 

2. Employee Directory (Isa Pejic 9/1/22):  The directory no longer offers office location for 

faculty and staff. It is hard to find people now. Could we have office locations back? 

a. The Office of the President will take this up with ITS. 

3. Buildings (Anonymous 9/1/22): Does A&M-SA have blueprints of each building and 

where each room is located? 

a. From Corrin Le Vasseur 9/2/22:  All of our buildings are originated from and 

built by the FP&C system office.  They will have the plans. 

4. Praise (Joe Pickering 9/8/22):  The Student Involvement and New Student Programs team 

successfully engaged with 25% of all students in unique engagements during our Week 

of Welcome Programs for Fall 2022. Great job to the full-time and part-time staff 

members for putting together programs that our students were excited to attend. In total 

we served 4,936 students at all of the WOW programs. Awesome job to everyone 

involved and thank you to our campus partners for making these events successful. 

a. Will read aloud at next All Staff meeting and it’s been posted on social media 

(9/14/22) 

5. Parking (Anonymous 9/12/22):  What is the point of having a cap on lot 2 and purchasing 

a lot 2 pass if there is never any parking in that lot? Is parking and transportation ever 

going to hand out tickets to cars who don’t have a lot 2 permit? Why not just make the 

parking free for all if nothing is ever done about the situation. 

a. Janae Johnson response 9/13/22: The Parking & Transportation team has been 

issuing tickets in all TAMUSA lots and we are actively working on addressing 

individuals who are, unfortunately, not adhering to the parking rules and 

regulations. We are aware that Lot 2 is an extremely popular lot and we are 

assessing those peak times to ramp up parking enforcement so that we are 

encouraging everyone to park in the lot in which they have a permit. We are also 

in the process of hiring more parking enforcers. In the event that a Lot 2 permit 

holder cannot locate parking in Lot 2, they can park in the Lot 2 overflow located 

in Lot 3.   



b. Emailed Janae on 9/14/22 to see if it is still tradition to not ticket during the first 

two weeks of each semester. 

c. Followed up 9/28/22. 


